
Notice to the Public 
Kasson Township Board of Review Meeting 

December 15, 2020 - 1:00 PM 

At the December Board of Review Meeting, the Board is charged by law to meet to:

• Correct “Qualified Errors,” that have been previously verified by the Assessor.

• Grant a Poverty Exemption, which was not denied by the March Board of Review.

• Grant a principal residence exemption

• Review a denial by the Assessor of a Qualified Agricultural Property Exemption, for the 

current year if the exemption was not in existence for the previous year.

• Grant a Disabled Veteran’s Exemption.

• Grant an exemption, at the election of the Taxpayer, for a Qualified Start-Up Business.

• Correct the omission of a Qualified Forest Exemption that was approved by the 

Department of Agriculture and Rural Development ion but was mistakenly omitted from 
the roll.


• Grant an exemption if the property met the requirements to be Qualified Agricultural 
Property on or before May 1 of the year or years for which the exemption is claimed, 
and there has not been a previous denial of the exemption for that immediately 
preceding year, the owner may file an appeal to the Board of Review.


Therefore the Board will meet, at the time listed above, OUTDOORS IN THE HALL 
PARKING LOT to consider all of the maters listed in this notice.  If you plan to attend in 
person, it would be appreciated if you call the Township Assessor, so we may serve you 
better. 
Typically, the December meeting is very brief, so if you intend to appeal in person, 
please be at the Township Hall at or before 1:00 PM as the meeting will begin promptly 
at 1:00 PM. 
If you have questions, please contact one of the following at or before 5:00 PM, December 
14, 2020


Julie Krombeen 	 Chuck Schaeffer 
Assessor, Kasson Township 	 Chairperson, Board of Review 
(231) 667-0570 (M) 	 231-228-6060 (H) 
kasson.assessor@gmail.com kassontwprecsec@gmail.com

Posted December 8, 2020

Update: December 8, 2020 
The MDHHS regulations regarding Covid-19 has been extended to December 31.

However  


“In-person meetings are prohibited unless the meeting is of fewer than 25 people 
and is held outdoors.“  

—internet reference           https://www.michigan.gov/documents/coronavirus/
2020.12.06_FAQs_709803_7.pdf            as of 12/8/20, 5:00 PM
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